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03. July 2023

Announcements

Partial closure from 10 July // Work to last about four weeks
Due to necessary extension work on the sewer system, Don-Bosco-Straße will be partially
closed from next Monday, 10 July. However, according to the city, the Textilwerk Weberei
(Textile Museum) will remain accessible and traffic will be diverted via a residents' path to
the east of Don-Bosco-Straße.

The Don-Bosco-Straße will be closed at the height of house number 8. Residents have
already been informed about the measure.

Sewer network on Don Bosco Street is being expanded


